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The Rochester Chapter of the Society for Technical Communication hosts its 
annual educational conference, Spectrum, on Monday, April 6 through Tuesday, 
April 7, at the Hyatt Regency Rochester.  The event, which celebrates the chapter’s 
50th birthday, offers students an opportunity to learn about current opportunities in 
technical communication, to network with professionals, and to attend 
presentations about trends and skills in this varied field.   

  

Learn more about Spectrum 2009, and view the conference program, on the STC 
web site.  

  

For more information, contact Pat Scanlon at pmsgsl@rit.edu. 
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